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Taylor, Bailey

From: jdavis@malvernar.gov

Sent: Tuesday, August 27, 2019 12:01 PM

To: Taylor, Bailey

Subject: overflow report 01f2b541-63cf-4bd6-b545-7832aec2828f

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Hi Bailey 

Here are the comments for the above overflow report 

There is a construction crew that is putting in a culvert down McHenry and Harper Streets for the City of Malvern. They 
have no regards for what is around them. In the process of tearing out the old culvert they have damaged a manhole 
(Monday 8/26) and some of our main (Monday (8/26) and Tuesday (8/27)). Our crew is fixing the problems as they arise. 
Until problem is fixed flows probably in 20-30 GPM range. After crew does repairs flow drops down to 3-4 GPM due to 
damage done to manhole.  Engineer liaison associated with construction crew is in process of getting manhole to fix this 
problem. At time of this email we don’t have a date or time of when this will be done. Also Engineer liaison is trying to 
take care of some of the other problems that keep arising. 

If there is any question on any of this please feel to call me (501-304-1249) or email me.  

Thank you  
John Davis 


